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One-Year Renewal to the Term Contract for Motorola Radio Parts Accessories and Services as
requested by the Information Technology Department (Citywide)

Motorola two-way portable and mobile radios are a standard at the City of Mesa.  Motorola has
provided all existing cooperative contracts available for parts and service.  Depending on parts and
services needed, Motorola will provide the best pricing/discount based on available cooperative
contracts.

The Information Technology Department and Purchasing recommend authorizing the renewal using
two cooperative contracts:  State of Arizona; and Maricopa County; with Motorola Solutions, Inc., at
$200,000, based on estimated requirements.
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